
Vienna Visit - March 2015 
I found the A1 centre very interesting as it was open to children out of school hours 

and during school holidays, the centre was free for children which would be a great 

financial support to working parents and this is something we don’t receive in the UK. 

It was not just play for children, using the centre they were taught how to use the 

internet for various activities and this was taught during play and made this more 

interesting for children to participate in. 

 

The A1 centre also had a separate unit which was open to adults and supported the 

adults in using the internet with someone always there to support them. 

 

The host was very warm and friendly and didn’t hesitate to answer anyone 

questions, he provided the group with all the information that was needed before we 

went to Vienna and whilst we were in Vienna. 

 

Nelum Akhtar 


